

RAVENNA THUNDERBIRDS

MARCH

SQUADRON NEWS



2017

President's Corner

No President's Corner this month.

Club Officers

PresidentRandy Montgomery 330-235-3907

Vice President Mike Ryan 330-296-3633 Sec./Treas. Kurt Massar 330-968-4284

Next Meeting

Tuesday April 11th, 2017 at Maplewood Career Ctr.

Monthly Raffle

There will be no raffle at our March meeting

Meeting Minutes-February Meeeting

Meeting called to order by president Randy Montgomery at 7:05 pm. 9 members were present.

Treasurer's report was given

Dan Porcase informed us that we had sold 25 tables so far for our upcoming swap shop. We decided to only set up the tables that had been sold and bring out others as needed

We had a discussion on events for next year and decided to further the discussion at our March meeting. Randy to work on entering dates into our on line calendar.

It was decided to buy a used roller to roll our fields from President Randy Montgomery. A vote was taken and approved to spend \$100.00 for the roller.

It was decided to have the swap shop vendors enter through a different door than the general public. This will cut down on people getting in without paying the \$4.00 fee. Signs will be posted outside the building to direct the vendors

It was suggested that we send out a flyer for the swap shop to members that we don't have email addresses for.

Meeting adjourned at 8:07pm

Items of Interest

Monthly raffle – There will be no raffle at our March meeting as it will be after our swap shop.

By the time you read this, our annual swap shop will have already taken place. The event went well and was considered a success. More on this in the April newsletter.

As a friendly reminder, dues for the 2017 flying season are now past due. If you plan to renew your membership, it would be appreciated if you could do so at your earliest convenience. Thank you!

Upcoming Events

Tuesday, April 11th – Club meeting at Maplewood Career Center.

Saturday, March 25th – Frozen Finger Fun Fly at Jetway field.

Saturday, April 29th – Field clean up day at Jetway field. We will be sealing flight tables so we could use some help if you are able. Thanks.

Also see the events calendar on our web site.

Please Support our Sponsors





